
 

Your Invitation 
 

The Right to Life Association of Thunder Bay & Area 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Thursday March 28

th
, 2019   The Summit Church   515 Syndicate Ave. N 

Symposium: 6:30 pm    Meeting/Speakers: 7:00 pm   Coffee and Dessert 
 

  

SPECIAL GUEST SPEAKERS 

 

Nicole Scheidl , Executive Director  

Canadian Physicians for Life 
Founded in 1975, Canadian Physicians for Life (CPL) is a non-profit 
charitable organization dedicated to the respect and ethical treatment of 
every human being, regardless of age or infirmity. They seek to promote 
public awareness of and professional adherence to the time-honoured 
Hippocratic medical tradition, which affirms the inviolability of every human 
life.   They are working to create a culture of care, compassion and life, 
equipping students, supporting physicians and engaging Canadians. Nicole 
joined CPL in June 2018 and brings her extensive experience as a lawyer, 
educator and business woman to her role. Join us as she shares about the  
challenges facing our physicians today and the efforts being made to 
protect their rights, and the rights of their patients.  

 

Scott Miller, DMin, M.Divinity/Counselling  

House of Esau 
Scott’s ministry is devoted to the spiritual care of post-abortive men, 
providing an opportunity for their pain to be acknowledged, affirmed, 
expressed, and their souls healed through confidential, non-judgemental, 
compassionate counselling and support.  Learn of the need for ongoing 
care for men who have experienced the loss of a child through abortion - 
healing vital for their redemption, reconciliation and restoration, enabling 
them to achieve emotional intimacy with their earthly father and their 
Heavenly Father. 

 
 

 

 

For Info. contact Cindy Harasen   

harasens@tbaytel.net (807) 475-9629 www.thunderbay.life 


